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PRINCIPAL – Bonnie Hunley       FVSD TRUSTEE – Tim Driedger       October 3, 2017 

C       A          R    E 
  Caring        Accountability                 Respect             Excellent Effort 

 

 
School Mission: Sandhills Elementary School is a safe, fun place where our minds and bodies grow! 
        Written by the students of Sandhills 

 

 

Annual Terry Fox Run 

Friday, September 29, Sandhills held the annual Terry Fox Run.  
 
Students jogged, ran, and walked for 20 minutes around the Sandhills soccer 
field as an entire school. Sandhills School raised $510.45 which will be sent to 
the Terry Fox Foundation to help in the fight against cancer.  
 
Thank you for your assistance in our efforts to assist with this tremendous cause 
which means so much to so many. 
 

New Bell Schedule for Sandhills 
 

Sandhills has a new bell schedule that will start Wednesday, October 4. 

 

Time Event 

8:25 a.m. School Open 

8:42  First  Bell 

8:43 Second Warning Bell - All Students In Class 

8:43 - 8:47 Announcements & Opening Exercises 

8:47 - 10:17 Instructional Periods 

10:17 - 10:32  Morning Recess 

10:32 – 12:07  Instructional Periods 

12:07 - 12:25 p.m.  Lunch Time 

12:25 - 12:45  Noon Recess 

12:45 – 1:50 Instructional Periods 

1:50 - 2:04  Afternoon Recess 

2:04 - 3:10 Instructional Periods 

3:10 Dismissal Warning Bell 

3:15 p.m. Dismissal  
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On behalf of the entire Sandhills Staff, I would like to 

wish you and your family a … 

 

Colder Weather 

As the weather gets cooler, we ask that students come to school dressed 
appropriately.  
Please send your child with clothing and footwear that will keep them warm during 
outside recess. Students spend 15 minutes outside during morning and afternoon 
recess and about 20 minutes outdoors at lunch time. 
 
We want the children to enjoy their outdoor activities and stay warm! 
 

Pet Reminder 

We would like to ask all parents to refrain from bringing dogs to the school 
when dropping off or picking up your children.  We understand this may be a 
great time to walk your furry friend but we do have a few students who have 
severe allergic reactions to dogs.  Your consideration is appreciated. 

 

 

 
Picture Day 
Wednesday, October 18 (Grade 1-3 & M/W ECS)  
Thursday, October 19 (ECS T/T) 

Our school picture days are Wednesday, October 18 for Grade 1-3 and 
ECS M/W, and Thursday, October 19 for ECS T/T.  

Please note:  

We are not doing any pre-orders. Each child will have their photo taken and 
the proofs will be sent home. Once you have received these proofs, you will 
either order online or be permitted to complete an order form at that time 
and send it into the school. 
 

Further ordering information will be sent home with the proofs.   

 

 
 

No School Monday, October 9  

School will be closed on Monday, October 9th due to the Thanksgiving Holiday. 

 

Regular classes resume Tuesday, October 10. 
 


